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Sharon Sweeney <s_sweeney@yahoo.com>

Wed 8/11/2021 5:45 PM

To:Redistricting <Redistricting@KLRD.ks.gov>;

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

| would like to express my thoughts on the current state of representation for the citizens of Jefferson
County, KS. We are a largely rural, largely conservative county. However, we are represented in the
State Senate by Marci Francisco. Marci does not share our values, nor does she hear our voices.
She is a die-hard Lawrence liberal who has no interest in her constituents outside of Lawrence.

If at all possible, | would like to see Jefferson County redistricted with Jackson County or perhaps
Leavenworth County. Either could give us a large enough population block for a district and a
grouping of individuals whose values more closely resemble those of Jefferson County.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Sharon S. Sweeney
9448 170th St.

785-640-9327
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